
CITY OF ALAMEDA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
RENEWAL OF 2019 WATER QUALITY AND FLOOD PROTECTION FEE FOR FY 2024-2025 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its meeting on Tuesday, June 4, 2024, the Alameda City 
Council will conduct a public hearing to consider:  

Method of collecting the annual Water Quality and Flood Protection Fee for Fiscal Year 
2024-2025 through the property tax bill system.  

The Public Works Director has filed with the City Clerk a written report containing a 
description of each and every parcel of real property receiving the benefit of the storm 
drainage system for which the Fee is to be collected on the tax roll. This report contains 
the amount of the Water Quality and Flood Protection fees for each parcel for the 
forthcoming fiscal year, computed in conformity with the fees as prescribed by the 
municipal code. 

Any owner of a parcel of real property subject to the Water Quality and Flood Protection 
Fee may object to having this fee collected through the property tax bill system by filing 
with the City Clerk a written protest containing a legible signature of the property owner 
and identifying the parcel by address or assessor’s parcel number.  Written protests can 
be mailed in advance of the public hearing to the City Clerks’ office: 2263 Santa Clara, 
Alameda CA 94501. Please contact the City Clerk’s office for information regarding written 
protests delivered in person prior to the June 4 Public Hearing. If the City Clerk does not 
receive written protests from the owners of a majority of properties regarding the 
collection method of this fee before the close of the public hearing, the City Council may 
authorize the collection of the Water Quality and Flood Protection Fee through the 
property tax bill system. 

Due to Governor Executive Order N-29-20, Councilmembers can attend the meeting via 
teleconference. The City allows public participation via Zoom. Please visit the City Clerk’s 
website for additional information: 
www.alamedaca.gov/GOVERNMENT/Agendas-Minutes-Announcements 

For any additional information, questions, or requests for reasonable accommodations 
from individuals with disabilities, please contact the City Clerk’s office at 
clerk@alamedaca.gov or 510-747-4800.  

/LAURA WEISIGER/CITY CLERK  
CITY OF ALAMEDA 
PUBLISH ON (WEEKS OF) 5/13/24 & 5/20/24 

EXHIBIT 2
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